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EPA Awards ICF $48 Million Risk Assessment Contract

June 6, 2019
Company Will Assess Health Risks from Chemicals and Environmental Stressors

FAIRFAX, Va., June 6, 2019 /PRNewswire/ -- The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) recently awarded ICF (NASDAQ: ICFI) a five-year
re-compete contract to conduct human health risk assessments. The single-award indefinite delivery, indefinite quantity contract has a ceiling value of
$48 million.

Under the agreement, ICF will expand on its human health risk assessment work with EPA, bringing new, innovative perspectives to the development
of methods and analysis tools to help the agency conduct scientifically defensible assessments of chemical hazards and other environmental
stressors.

For over 10 years, ICF has been a trusted partner to EPA's human health risk assessment program, bringing decades of experience and some of the
most innovative leaders in the fields of human health risk assessment, toxicology, exposure assessment, epidemiology, systematic literature review,
statistics and quantitative dose response modeling.

"We understand the increasingly complex challenges EPA's risk assessment program faces and its need to access the best available science, data
management tools and approaches," said Jennifer Welham, senior vice president for ICF. "We look forward to continuing work with the agency to help
them identify new state-of-the-art methods for evaluating current and emerging threats that will ultimately help decision-makers better protect public
health and environment.”

Read more about ICF's human health risk assessment services.

About ICF

ICF is a global consulting services company with over 7,000 full- and part-time employees, but we are not your typical consultants. At ICF, business
analysts and policy specialists work together with digital strategists, data scientists and creatives. We combine unmatched industry expertise with
cutting-edge engagement capabilities to help organizations solve their most complex challenges. Since 1969, public and private sector clients have
worked with ICF to navigate change and shape the future. Learn more at_icf.com.

Caution Concerning Forward-looking Statements

Statements that are not historical facts and involve known and unknown risks and uncertainties are "forward-looking statements" as defined in the
Private Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995. Such statements may concern our current expectations about our future results, plans, operations
and prospects and involve certain risks, including those related to the government contracting industry generally; our particular business, including our
dependence on contracts with U.S. federal government agencies; and our ability to acquire and successfully integrate businesses. These and other
factors that could cause our actual results to differ from those indicated in forward-looking statements are included in the "Risk Factors" section of our
securities filings with the Securities and Exchange Commission. The forward-looking statements included herein are only made as of the date hereof,
and we specifically disclaim any obligation to update these statements in the future.

Contact: Lauren Dyke, lauren.dvke@ICF.com, +1.571.373.5577
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